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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 11:59 AM
To: 'Leonard Niles'
Cc: 'Vicki ZumBrunnen'; Carole Robbins; 'Marc Cunningham'; 'Chris Houlihan'
Subject: RO2483: Former Grand Auto, 4240 International Blvd., Oakland

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of the Subsurface Investigation Report for the above referenced case 
is extended to January 23, 2012. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Leonard Niles [mailto:leonard@allwest1.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 9:36 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: 'Vicki ZumBrunnen'; Carole Robbins; 'Marc Cunningham'; 'Chris Houlihan' 
Subject: Former Grand Auto, 4240 International Blvd., Oakland 
 
Jerry, 
 
We have been encountering delays in obtaining an access agreement from the current property owners to conduct 
the subsurface investigation at the former Grand Auto (current Kragen/O’Reilly Auto) at 4240 International Blvd. 
in Oakland, ACEH case # RO0002483, Geotracker Global ID # T06019705075.  Some legal issues concerning the 
access agreement still need to be worked out.  You had extended the due date for the subsurface investigation 
report to December 7, 2011.  We would like to request an additional extension of at least 30 days in order for the 
access agreement to be finalized, and for the drilling permitting (which needs to be signed by the property 
owners). 
 
Please call me if you have any questions, 
 
Thanks, 
 
Len 
 
Leonard Niles, P.G., C.H.G. 
Senior Project Manager 
AllWest Environmental, Inc. 
530 Howard Street, Suite 300 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
(415) 391-2510 x109 
fax (415) 391-2008 
 


